
American Legion Auxiliary Unit 197 President Anne Marie Fuller’s story and photo 
about District 2’s Veterans Assistance Mobile Unit appeared first in the 2022  
December / January  issue of the Hub. Much later (February 2023) it appeared in 
the American Legion Auxiliary Magazine. 

The Auxiliary News Hub: your first source for breaking news! 

Be sure to read each issue of the Hub to be certain you keep in the know! 

Editor’s Bulletin 
February 2023 

 
Articles  and photos may be submitted at any time.  

Deadline for the April / May issue is March 24th. 
Nancy Heinisch 

editor@calegionaux.org 


